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Shedding Endeavors 
3rd December 2024 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   

principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     

treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          
yelwor1946@gmail.com 
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December Birthdays 
18th Alan Spenser 
21st Pierre Monty 
22nd Ole Koksvik 
24th Sam Noblet 
28th Louis Zaharopoulis 
 
January Birthdays 

7th AJ 
7th Tony Rotunno 
9th Wal Bristowe 
16th Rod James 
23rd Lachlan Dwyer 
24th Derek Perry 
30th Aaron Zong 
31st Paul Stevenson 

 
Cleaning Roster 
 

 Michael/Garrick 
                                       
3rd December          Tony Rotunno/Vin Wragg 
 
10th December        Bruce Latham/Graeme Seymour 
 
17th December        Howard De Zylva/Laury Gordyn 
 
 

Shed will be closed from 17th 
December to 14th January. 
 
 
 
 
“ROGUE OF THE WEEK” 
 



 

 

None other than our illustrious VP Ronald Stirling. 
Here he is casually drifting down (or is it up) the mighty 
Murray River, just a few weeks ago. 
He’s the Naughty Boy who can not only organise his 
own outings but step up and help his mates when they 
are taken ill or have been called to do other manly tasks! 
 

A good man to call a friend! 
 



 
 

 
 

Dandenong Club President, Charlie Daly had the 
pleasure of presenting Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed with 
a $5,000.00 cheque to assist with their fund-raising 
activities. 
On 29th November 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Activities @ EHMS, 26th November 2024 
 
Doug and Paul sharing news and planning the next few 
week’s events and projects. 



We had a presentation on Eyesight Health and services 
available to us locally. 
Stan, Graeme and team provided a great BBQ lunch as 
usual, thanks chaps! 
Then project work, music practice and fun activities until 
after 5pm.

 
 
Heads down etc. etc. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
An informative and well-presented presentation! 
 
 
 
Bulletin Tin Bull. 



 
Get ready for Christmas break-up at Myuna Farm on Thursday 
12 December. 
Have you registered all your personal attendees? Christmas 
Dinner is provided out of the shed funds, but we require $5 per 
head registration. This Tuesday is last call for registration, and 
we need names of your “extras” so we can provide name tags 
and prizes. 
President Doug is going nuts working out the EHMS Orchestra 
play list. This new feature will surely impress and add to our 
fun. 
Plan to arrive about 5pm so Steve of Myuna Farm and his crew 
can close the farm and refresh the toilets from 4.30pm. 
A great fun evening so please try to be there and bring your 
own serious drinks, but we will look after the kids drinks. 
Remember Tuesday for registering with Wal of the Naughty 
Boys. 
 
Ambulance visits postponed. 
Last minute cancellation of our Thursday trip due to illness at 
the Museum including a bit of Covid (Remember those 
days????). The day was used for planning the Christmas 
break-up so not entirely wasted. 
 
Rodney James has constructed a 3D printed bust of Glenn 
Blackburn from a photo 2D in the Bulletin’s Rogues Gallery of 
two issues ago. This blows my mind that a flat or single surface 
can be “cast” into a 3-dimensional object by computer scanning 
and printing. Guess I’m getting old (Ish) 
 
Graeme Seymour came second in a rolling around contest. The 
winner was the floor, but it was all “armless” fun giving Graeme 
a bit of lip. 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
Aaron busily making some more miniature Chinese 
digeridoos! 
 
 



 
 

 
 
Can’t find the spare key and Carmelo in his usual possie 
planning his next overseas jaunt, it’s also good to see 
that he only eats homemade meals whilst away! 



 
 
 
 



 
 
Bob living the dream! 
 
 



 
 
VP Ron, addressing the troops! 
 
 

 
Some full bellies! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Where’s the first aid box? Or is that a rude remark?

 
 
 



Thanks to my contributors: 
Ron, Wal, Howard, Wil 
 

 
 
Mr. Fixit Peter hard at it as usual. 
 
 

 
DLTBGYD 


